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Fortnightly Newsletter 18 
Term 4 Week 10 
Tuesday 17 December 2019  
 
Our school’s website is found at:          huntingdon-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

  

RECEIVING OUR NEWSLETTERS BY E-MAIL …   Please contact the school so we can add 
your name to our ever growing list of families receiving their newsletters by e-mail 

 
 

Thank you to all our staff and students for a wonderful 2019! We wish our Year 6 students Gideon, Max, 
Daniel, Rueben, Jarvis and Cooper the best of luck on their new adventures in High School! To all of our 
families, we wish you a safe and relaxing break and we look forward to seeing you all in 2020!  
 
 

Presentation Assembly  
Congratulations to all of our Bronze, Silver and Gold award recipients for Term 4.  A big thank you to all 
of the parents, family members and friends who joined us to recognise our students. It is so lovely to 
have you in our school. Congratulations to Jaylah, Harley, Ashwin, Rueben, Ruby, Victoria, Tara, Oliver, 
Brayden, Cooper, Daniel, Gabrielle, Darby, Violet, Peyton, Herby, Bella, Layla, Max, Emilie, Harlem, 
Liam, Macey, Amaya, Samual, Ashleigh, Lilliana, Jett, Matilda, Talia, Cooper and Lyla.  
 
A big congratulations to the below worthy Award recipients. 
 
2019 Academic Excellence and Application:     Macey, Herby, Lyla and Cooper 
Teachers Encouragement Award for Most Improved:   Peyton and Harley 
3C Award:        Layla and Samual 
The Sheila and Clem Gee Sportsperson of the Year Award:  Flinn 
NSW Sporting Premier’s Challenge Encouragement Award:  Ashwin  
Port Macquarie Hastings Council Community Award:   Emilie 
Wauchope CWA Encouragement Award:    Max 
The Leo Atkinson Memorial Award for Citizenship:   Amaya 
Principal Award for Academic Excellence and DUX:   Gideon 
Outstanding Attendance:      Macey and Layla 
 
 
 

Wednesday 18 December Last day of term for students  

Wednesday 29 January 2020 Years 1 – 6 return to school 

Thursday 30 January 2020  Kindergarten 2020 commences  

HUNTINGDON PUBLIC SCHOOL 
2876 Oxley Highway 

WAUCHOPE NSW 2446 
Tel: 02 6585 6144; Fax: 02 6585 6469; Mob: 0476 801 983 

Email: huntingdon-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: huntingdon-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Peta Harris 
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Year 6 gift to the school 
2019 Captain Gideon Marr-Grogan, Vice-Captain 
Max Troth and Prefect Daniel Strain with our new 
school leaders for 2020, Captain Emilie Luke, Vice-
Captain Talia Garavito-Bernal and Prefect Ashwin 
Nath. 
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COMPUTER CAPERS HOLIDAY WORKSHOPS - Discover, explore and build with Minecraft in a safe, fun 
environment. Sessions include Pixelmon, Star Wars, Harry Potter, Avegers Assemble, and much more. All 
computers supplied. Suitable for children from kinder through to year 10. Classes running from Monday 
January 6th, until Friday January 24th 2020 at the Indoor Stadium.  For more information visit 
www.computercapers.com.au or contact us via Email: port@computercapers.com.au 
 

mailto:port@computercapers.com.au
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